SPO ALERT

Date: 12/18/2023

To: State Agencies and Co-Op Members

From: State Procurement Office

RE: SPO Alert — Western Paper Supply CTR052249

The State Procurement Office wants to notify after an internal error CTR052249 is currently active
and ready for use.

Thank you,

Joshua Knapp

Statewide Procurement Manager

State Procurement Office - Arizona Department of Administration
602-542-0433

joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov



